
From: John Durst <John@scrla.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/28/2017 10:31:33 AM
Subject: Thanks!

Danny,
 
Was great to meet a fellow Paladin and to visit with you yesterday! I thought the Lt. Governor did a great job, and I 
cannot thank you enough for making the arrangements!!
 
Best wishes to you and please extend the same to him on my behalf!!
 
John
 
John Durst | President & CEO | South Carolina Restaurant and Lodging Association 
 
PO Box 7577, Columbia, SC 29202 | Phone: (803) 765-9000 | john@scrla.org| www.scrla.org
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